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W. W. Burr, Deputy Director 
Division of Biomedical and Environmental 

Research, HQ 

UTIRIK, MA RS HALL IS LANDS 

This confirms our telephone conversation of August 9, 1976. 

I am enclosing herewith a copy of a letter to me from the people of 
Utirik, Marshall Islands, regarding the Brookhaven medical program 
in the Marshalls. I enclose also a copy of my acknowledgement to the 
people of Utirik, indicating that they will receive a substantive response 
from Headquarters. 

When the reply is prepared, it is suggested that translation to Marshalles e 
be arranged for by letter to the District Administrator and that copies 
of the Marshalles e text be requested for your and our (NV) files. 

Enclosures: 
l. Ltr to Ray, dtd 7-9-76 
2. Ltr, Ray/People of 

Utirik, dtd 8-10-76 
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